
Pursuant  to  the  Article  4  of  the  Ordinance  on  the  Organisation  and Management  of  the
National Top-level Domain the .hr Domain Management Committee on the session held on
April 18th 2016 has brought the following

DECISION

For the purpose of improvement of the handling procedures of .hr domains and protection of
the  domain  users,  as  well  as  authorised  registrars  and  CARNet,  the  Committee  finds
necessary to warn the domain users of the importance of the correct provision of all user data
on the domain, especially email addresses of the users that can be used for management of
the domain, as well as for execution of irreversible actions.

Therefore, there has been decided as follows:

Registrars are obliged to warn the domain users through their websites and other means of
communication of the following:

 The email address of the domain user stated in the Registry of .hr domains is used for
managing the domain data, where besides the data modification, it is possible to request
domain deletion and alteration of the domain user;

 The domain user is solely responsible for the accuracy of the stated email address and all
activities performed using this address are considered valid.
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